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This week the children have enjoyed 

taking part in some Christmas 

enrichment activities. They made 

Reindeer Food in the Cooking Room, 

played Christmas Games with Mr 

Radford and performed Christmas 

Drama with a specialist teacher. 

 
 
 

A huge well done to the 
Year 1 children for doing 

such a fantastic job in their 
Christmas performances. 
They sang beautifully and 

did well to remember their 
lines.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ambition is for every child to 

become a reader. Please make use 

of the amazing resource: Bug Club 

and log in  to access the books. If 

you are finding logging in difficult 

or have lost your password, please 

contact the school office. 

Community Action Day 
On Tuesday, there were several police officers around 

between both schools monitoring driving and 
parking.  They spoke to some parents, giving advice on 
where to safely drop children off and pick up.  This was 
part of our ongoing work to make our roads safe for the 

children.They were pleased to see the majority of 
parents driving sensibly but also recognised the challenges our children face 

staying safe while travelling to and from school. 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
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Parent View 

We are always keen to 
gather your views. Your 
voice is important! You 

can access OFSTED's Parent View here: https://
parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views 

Welcome Back! 

We would like to welcome Mrs Gemma 
Jarrell back to Ladysmith as one of the 
class teacher for Dragonfly class. From 

January, she will be teaching from 
Wednesday to Friday, with Mrs Smith 

continuing to teach the class on 
Mondays and Tuesdays. Parents of 

Dragonfly class are welcome to pop-in 
and meet her after school on Tuesday 

17th December.   

Dodgeball After School Club 

 Join our popular Dodgeball course and put your skills to the test. Our games, activities and 

lessons will teach you great new tricks, techniques, rules, and skills in order to be a great 

dodgeball player and have bundles of fun doing it. Your accuracy, target practice and dodging 

ability will all be put to good use in this hugely popular up and coming sport.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Book your child’s place online, head over to our website and click on your desired club: 

sportystarseducation.co.uk/after-school-clubs  

Children thoroughly enjoyed 
their Christmas dinner on 

Wednesday. Many of the staff 
joined the children in the 

canteen.  

A big thank you to the kitchen 
staff who delivered such a 

wonderful dinner.  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views
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Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed  

 
 
 
 

 
Squirrel Class Christmas Performance 

Monday 16th December at 2.00pm 
 

Rabbit Class Christmas Performance 
Tuesday 17th December at 2.00pm 

 
Nursery Christmas Event 

Wednesday 18th December at 2.30 
 

Reception Christmas Crafts 
Thursday 19th December 

1:30pm 
 

Year Two Christmas Performance 
Thursday 19th December—4pm 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

End of Term 
Friday 20th December  2019 

 
Back to School  

Tuesday 7th January  2020 
 
 
 

Check Dates online: Online Calendar 

 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
http://www.ladysmithfederation.net/web/calendar/215286

